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Comments: As a native Montanan, I could not be more disgusted with the decision to "modernize" and "improve"

the area surrounding Holland Lake. True Montanans value the beauty of the natural landscape, and the rural

experience this state offers. It's how we grew up, and how we want to continue to live in this place. Over the last

two decades, I have watched Montana be shaped and modified to cater to the out-of-state lifestyle. Big Sky,

Glacier, Whitefish, Yellowstone, Bozeman, Missoula, Kalispell, Flathead Lake, Bigfork; just a few of the places

around the state that have been absolutely destroyed by real estate developers like POWDR. Back in the day,

the water on Flathead Lake was so clear, you could see the rocks on the bottom from any depth. Now, its nothing

but a spooge filled sewage drain for the out-of-stater who visits their monstrosity of a summer home once or

twice per year. It pains me to wrap my head around the fact that Holland Lake is next on the chopping block.

Although POWDR doesn't care about the people of Montana or their traditional lifestyle, please take a moment to

value literally any basic thing in life besides where your next big paycheck is going to come from. Stop the

destruction of the last best place.


